
Notice is hereby given in terms of section 21(a)(b) of the Local Government: Municipal System Act 32 of 
2000, read together with Section 152 of the Constitution of the Republic of South Africa, 1996
Polokwane Local Municipality, at its Council meeting held on 30th July 2024, approved the Draft 
Housing Allocation Policy. 
Stakeholders and interested parties are invited to provide written inputs and submissions on this draft 
policy. 
Copies of the draft policy will be available for review at all clusters, the City Library, and on the municipal 
website for a period of 30 days from the date of publication. 
Submissions can be made through the following platforms: 
1. Submission boxes in all clusters, including the City Library 
2. Email:  or Vivianm@polokwane.gov.za RobertM@polokwane.gov.za 
3. In person: Human Settlement Office, Civic Centre, 3rd Floor, Office No. 301

Enquiries: 
 Ms. Vivian Maluleka    Tel: 015 290 2108
 Mr. Robert Maetisa      Tel: 015 290 2106

Polokwane Municipality appreciates cooperation of all stakeholders in providing valuable inputs on this 
policy. 

Thuso Nemugumoni
Municipal Manager
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